ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL
Iltem 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor
Appendix 1 Letter from Gayle Tierney MP - dated 11 February 2019

4 MARCH 2019

Gayle Tierney MP

STATE UPPER-HOUSE MEMBER

FOR WESTERN VICTORIA
February 11, 2019 /:“ ;"I. RN
> DN
IS “\
18 FEB 208 |
Cr Bob Turner Z ':.';
g

City of Melton w RO
. .J’)'.[ lr!\'_\'-‘
PO Box 21 =\ i T

MELTON Vic 3337

Dear Cr Turner,

| refer to your correspondence of February 4 2019 regarding the Melton City Council submission to

the 2019/2020 State Budget.

| appreciate you taking the time to inform me of the priorities of the City of Melton with regard to the
Growing Suburbs fund, public transport, health and human services and so on. | have raised your

concerns with the Treasurer, Tim Pallas.

The Government will continue to work with all stakeholders to achieve the best possible outcome for

Victorians through the 2019/2020 Stat Budget.

Yours sincerely,
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GAYLE TIERNEY MP \
Member for Western Victoria

OFFICE: Ground Floor, 1 Yarra Street, Geelong VIC 3220
P: (03) 5224 2088 F: (03) 5224 2388 E: gayle.tierney@parliament.vic.gov.au
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